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                                           Open Space and Recreation Plan Work 

The work to update the Open Space and Recreation plan continues. We are currently working on updating the 
goals and objectives and are looking for resident feedback. You can review the previous goals and objectives by 
visiting the town website at the following link: 
  https://charlemont-ma.us/files/OSRP_2024_Goals_Objectives_Action_Items_-_Workbook.PDF  (or by 
going to the files on the planning board page of the website) suggestions for changes can be sent to  
openspaceplan@townofcharlemont.org.  
 
 
 

NOTICE FROM ASSESSOR’S OFFICE 
APPLICATIONS FOR CHAPTER 61, 61A & 61B CLASSIFICATION 

 
The application deadline for applying for Chapter 61 (forestland), 61A (agricultural/horticultural land) or 61B 
(recreational land) classification is December 1st. Chapter 61A and 61B applications are due annually and 
must be received by this date to be classified for the following Fiscal Year. Applications can be found on the 
Town Website at Board of Assessors - Town of Charlemont (charlemont-ma.us), or may be requested by 
contacting the office at 413-339-8586, x2.  You can request to have an application emailed to you annually by 
filling out an email authorization form, also found on the website.  
 
Completed applications received or postmarked by December 1st are considered to be filed on time, however 
early applications are always appreciated.  
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Reminder From the Board of Health 
In 2024, the Cooperative Public Health Service launched its Rural Communities Naloxone Cabinet Initiative, with the vision to increase 
public access to naloxone by distributing it through naloxone cabinets and working with community partners.  Naloxone is the generic 
name for the medication Narcan. The main purpose of these cabinets is to be locations where community members can take free 
naloxone with them, with the intention that this will happen outside of times of emergency.  Charlemont is participating in the program 
and there is currently a cabinet at the back of Town Hall Located near the book return and voting bin. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


